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WASHINGTON STATE CHANGE OF
ADDRESS
October 26, 1989 TO: STATE SECURITIES MEMBERS NO. 38-89 UNIT INVESTMENT TRUST
MEMBERS NO. 60-89 RE: WASHINGTON STATE CHANGE OF ADDRESS
__________________________________________________________ The Securities Division of the
state of Washington has a new address which is to be used for all mailings: Department of
Licensing Business & Professions Administration Securities Division P.O. Box 648 Olympia,
WA 98506 If something is being delivered by hand, e.g. via Federal Express, use the street
address: 7240 Martin Way Olympia, WA 98506 The main telephone number, 206/753-6928
remains the same, although some individual extensions may have changed. Additionally,
instead of sending information by graphic scan, you now can fax communications to the
Division at 206/438-7400. Susan S. Burgess Legal Assistant
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